
 

 

Dearest St. Frances Cabrini Parishioners,  
   

Thank you so much for your generosity and support 

of our annual Baby Bottle Blessings Campaign! 

CHRIST is alive and present here! 
 

Your beautiful hearts raised an amazing $5,105.12!  

As always YOU simply amaze us and words cannot 

express our gratitude to you! 
 

Your gifts enable us to continue serving mothers and 

families by providing the practical, emotional, and 

spiritual support they need when faced with a difficult or unplanned 

pregnancy or just needs a hand to help right now. Your LIFE affirming 

support gives families hope!  YOU have always celebrated LIFE in a 

BIG way right alongside us!  GOD loves you sooo much! 
 

You are making a difference in the lives of many of God’s people – 

born and unborn.  You are helping to save lives and transform hearts 

right here in our own community.  God bless you! 
 

Please know that you are in our daily prayers of Thanksgiving. 

Your friends at, 

 
www.LifeChoicesRC.com 

 
If you require a letter for tax purposes, please call our office at 732-516-0911 

 

http://www.lifechoicesrc.com/

